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‘The Bunny That Couldn’t be Found’ on CBeebies!

Actress Nicola Stephenson to read on ‘Bedtime Stories’

“Bunny-sweet, adorable bunny." On hearing the sergeant’s “Pesky dog,” growled the sergeant, and pushed
|ov'|’ng tone, Jol'\hh‘/ Bunny tried a few of his cute tricks. Johnn\/ Bunnxl away.

On Wednesday 15th January at 6.50pm The Bunny That Couldn’t Be Found
by Angela Mitchell will be broadcast on CBeebies Bedtime Stories.

Maverick Publishing is delighted to have Nicola Stephenson, an actress whose
credits include the popular TV shows, Brookside, Holby City and Clocking Off, as
the celebrity reader for The Bunny That Couldn’t Be Found. The book has received
much acclaim for it’s innovative illustrations by the brilliant Sarah Horne.

The book is a sequel to the very popular ‘The Jelly That
Wouldn’t Wobble” which was read by Sally Phillips last
May on CBeebies. Childen will really enjoy hearing more
of the eccentric character Princess Lolly and also some of
her ridiculous retinue!

For more information please contact:
Steve Bicknell
sales@maverick-arts.co.uk 978-184886-108-4




